
From: Conferences 2018 Vasil Levski NMU <conference.nmu@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, 19 Dec 2018 at 14:58 
Subject: RO TIMISOA01 - Invitation - Erasmus+ Staff Week May 2019 
To: <andra.dragotesc@e-uvt.ro> 
 

Dear colleagues and partners, 

We have the pleasure of inviting you to participate in our International Week for Training and/or for Teaching from 27 to 31 May 2019 in Veliko Tarnovo. 

The participation in the International Week may be combined with Erasmus+ Staff Mobility. Transportation to/from the venue is the participants’ responsibility. No participation 

fee is required.  

During the International Week we will conduct a workshop on the following topic: Internationalisation of higher education and international mobility under the Erasmus+ 

Programme. We will present an overview of Vasil Levski National Military University, Veliko Tarnovo, Bulgaria, and we would like to encourage an active collaboration by the 

participants, so that we get to know their institutions and exchange information about good practices under the Erasmus+ Programme. For this reason, you are very welcome to 

give presentations about your institutions (no longer than 15 minutes) in the workshop. 

Or you can perform teaching activities and take part in the workshop. 

Also, if you wish, during the International Week, you may take advantage of the opportunity to participate in our Conference - VII INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE 

“ENGINEERING. TECHNOLOGIES. EDUCATION. SAFETY”, VELIKO TARNOVO , BULGARIA, which will be held on 29 and 30 May 2019. 

The Invitation and detailed information about the Conference may be found on http://techtos.net/index.html 

The participants in the International Week are asked to fill in the form for the Erasmus+ Office https://nvu.bg/node/796 no later than 15 March 2019. 

We have also prepared a social and cultural program that will be sent to the participants after the registration on https://nvu.bg/node/796. 

We are looking forward to having your replies. 

Wishing you a joyful Christmas and New Year holiday season! 

Best regards, 

Erasmus+ Office 
Vasil Levski National Military University 
76 Bulgaria Blvd, BG-5000 Veliko Tarnovo 
Bulgaria 
http://www.nvu.bg/en/node/470 
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